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Dear Dr. Grete Leitz,
On behalf of the Program and Organising Committee of the Ninth World Congress of Psychotherapy, held in Moscow on June 27, 2021 and modality of Psychodrama we want to express to you our sincere reverence and gratitude for your services to the world and input in Russian psychotherapy.
For several generations, Russian psychotherapists and psychodramatists have remembered with gratitude your excellent trainings, seminars and lectures, we read and reread your book, articles and books. Your noble work at the dawn of professional psychotherapy in Russia has made a significant contribution to the integration of Russian psychotherapists into the World Psychotherapeutic community and brought Russian psychodrama to the worthy level in the world.
We are very sorry that you don't have the opportunity to become an honorary speaker of our online format pre-congress and offline congress.
We wish you prosperity and spiritual strength in your professional activities.
